
     

July 23, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

In light of the continued spread of COVID-19 in Oregon, Governor Kate Brown announced 

Wednesday new statewide health and safety measures, including new requirements for face 

coverings.  

Face Coverings 

 Face coverings will be required for all Oregonians ages five and up in indoor public spaces 

and outdoors when six feet of distance cannot be maintained. 

As of now, when students return to school in September all students at OLL will be required to 

wear face coverings. Please make sure your child’s face covering is solid white, black, blue, 

grey, or school plaid. We will send another notice with additional details, as we get closer to the 

start of school.  

 

Supply Drop Off 

Our Parent Association is working on organizing supply drop off day, which is scheduled for 

September 3rd from 10am-12pm. Updated supply lists will be posted on the school website no 

later than August 1st. Please do not buy any locker decorations for the 2020-2021 school year. 

There will be no need to decorate lockers, as we do not want students congregating around their 

lockers more than necessary. Please understand you will not be able to enter the school on 

September 3rd. Supplies will be dropped off at designated areas on campus while teachers will be 

in a technology training until 3pm. More information will follow. 

 

Thank you and stay safe! We have had an enormous amount of outside interest in Our Lady of 

the Lake Catholic School and we are thankful for our community! We pray for all parents and 

students as they navigate school in the fall. 

 

Corrine Buich  

Principal  

 


